
From:   
Sent: November-25-12 2:23 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: ATTENTION: KIRSTEN WALLI - BOARD SECRETARY 
 
RE:  FILE NO. EB-2012-0392 
 
Dear madam, 
 
Please be advised that we would like to make a request for observer status with respect 
to the above noted matter.  
 
We have been away on holidays and received this Notice on Friday, the 23rd of 
November, 2012 upon our arrival home.  I note the date of the Notice of Application is 
dated the 25th of October, 2012 and the  envelope has a date stamp of November 
11th, 2012 which we received from the office of Jim McIntosh Petroleum Engineering 
Ltd. in London sometime between the 12th of November and the 23rd of November, 
2012. 
This is the first opportunity we have had to make the request for observer status. 
 
I trust this meets with your approval.  Please feel free to contact us if you require 
additional information. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Alex and Vicki McCormick 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


	From: 1TUavmccormick@sympatico.caU1T 1TU[mailto:avmccormick@sympatico.ca]U1T  Sent: November-25-12 2:23 PM To: BoardSec Subject: ATTENTION: KIRSTEN WALLI - BOARD SECRETARY



